
                                    

 

 

 14th May 2021                  Term: Summer 1 Week Four 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

 
Well done Oakley and Leo M who 

are our stars of the week.  
 

       
 

Another fantastic week by ‘Team 
Reception!’ 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

Creative area resources 

We are always grateful for boxes, tubes (not 
toilet roll tubes), packets, clean plastic tubs, 
paper or gift bags etc. that we can use in 
our creative area. 

Keep sending flowers before you bin them 
too! 

This week our role play area saw the arrival 
of class pets Daisy (the puppy), Rosie (the 
cat) and three fish. We made lists of what 
items we would need to put into the role 
play area to look after our new pets. 
Following their arrival I am sorry to say that 
our pets then became very poorly, having 
to make frequent visits to the ‘pop-up 
vets’. Here they were joined by a large 
election of poorly animals all waiting to be 
treated. Luckily we had lots of experts on 
hand to make them better. Out vets were 
able to write prescriptions, fill out record 
cards and of course send out bills! We have 
all done some super writing this week 
about pets too. We are so proud of how 
independent the children are becoming in 
their writing. 

Dates Ahead 

20th and 25th May - Parent Teacher phone calls. 

24th May – Visit from ‘Zoo2U’ (separate letter to follow shortly) Please note change of date. 

8th June – Reception class on entry vision and hearing screening checks. Information and 
permission for this was sent out before Christmas. 

21st June Sports Week (details to follow nearer the time) 

Please look out for missing items of PE kit 
that belong to Lola and Ben. They have to 
be somewhere and they are not at school! 

As you will have seen from Seesaw we had 
some wonderful collaborative learning going 
on this week as different groups of children 
worked together building a movie stage, 
making popcorn and tickets, pouring drinks 
and even providing some entertainment. It 
was a lovely example of the children learning 
through their play and applying skills from 
different areas. Then of course there was all 
that tidying up afterwards which called for 
more super team work. It reminded me of 
why I love my job so much and what a 
wonderful place the reception classroom is.  


